
	

DIY	Ways	to	Support	Cove	
	
	

Choose	Cove	for	celebratory,	memorial,	or	tribute	gifts	

	
Create	and	host	events	to	support	Cove	

	
Fundraise	for	the	Cove	5K	

	
Consider	your	company	to	partner	with	Cove	

		
Select	Cove	on	AmazonSmile	

			
Collect	Box	Tops	

	

If	the	time	has	come	to	honor	someone	you	love	or	someone	you	have	lost,	we	hope	you	consider	making	a	gift	to	The	Cove	
School	in	their	name.	Proceeds	support	our	students,	and	all	donations	are	tax	deductible.	Along	with	your	donation,	an	

acknowledgement	will	be	sent	to	the	family.	For	$25	and	over,	we	will	send	a	special	card	featuring	Cove	student	
photography.	Help	us	celebrate	someone	in	your	heart	by	making	their	life	or	memory	a	part	of	the	Cove	community.	

Cove	board	members	Ross	Vangalis	and	Tai	Duncan	both	asked	Facebook	followers	to	celebrate	their	birthdays	by	
donating	to	Cove.	This	gesture	raised	over	$400	for	Cove.	Thank	you!	

	
Cove	board	member,	Joe	Hickey	initiated	a	“Jeans	Day”	at	his	office.	Every	coworker	that	donated	was	rewarded	with	a	

Jeans	Day.	This	event	raised	$625.	

Cove	parent	Katie	Dempsey	saw	the	5K	as	an	opportunity	to	raise	money	for	Cove.	She	asked	friends	and	family	to	sponsor	
her	and	her	Cove	student,	Ryan.	Katie	explained,	“watching	Ryan	go	around	to	a	few	neighbors	and	explain	his	5K	was	so	
precious.		He	wanted	to	do	more,	but	it	was	raining.	Before	coming	to	Cove,	he	never	would	have	had	the	confidence	to	go	

speak	to	them.”		Their	efforts	raised	$690.		
	

Cove	parent	Lisa	Wojtasiak	suggested	Cove	as	a	recipient	of	a	grant	from	Argonne	National	Laboratory.	Cove	received	
$2,000	from	Argonne	because	Lisa	advocated	for	Cove.	

Cove	has	received	$1,438	from	AmazonSmile.	Join	this	effort	by	going	to	Smile.Amazon.com,	use	your	Amazon	login	and	
select	Cove	School,	Inc.	as	your	charity.	Every	order	makes	a	difference!	

	

Cove	parent	Robin	Plant	has	led	our	efforts	to	collect	Box	Tops	for	Cove.	Turn	them	in	at	the	front	desk!		
	


